
NEWSLETTER – January 2018 

Welcome back for what is shaping up to be an important year for Ingenia. The re-emergence of a number of 
industries and the developments within the defence sector has the business looking to capatilise on a larger 
number of opportunities this year. The most significant change for Ingenia is our new location. Having 
outgrown the office in Hazelwood Park (SA), that we occupied for a number of years, Ingenia has recently 
moved into a modern facility at 101 Henley Beach Road, Mile End in Adelaide’s bustling inner west. We are 
looking forward to showing interested clients around as the year kicks off. 



 

 

 

 

 

Contact us – Email - info@ingenia.com.au Telephone - +61 8 7721 9970 

101 Henley Beach Road, Mile End SA 5031 – PO Box 740 Mile End SA 5031 
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